
  

 

 

 
 

 
"VHWDA's Exciting New Chapter!" 

Message from Harrison 
 
 
Greetings, 
 
On behalf of our board members and the entire Virginia Health Workforce Development 
Authority (VHWDA) team, we thank you for visiting and are thrilled to unveil some 
exciting changes here at the VHWDA. It's more than just a new logo; it’s a renewal of 
our commitment to enhance and empower the healthcare workforce in the 
Commonwealth of Virginia. 
 
As the healthcare landscape in the Commonwealth evolves, we also intend to. The 
health workforce in our country is facing a critical challenge, marked by a significant 
exodus of professionals from the field, coupled with a growing reluctance among 
newcomers to join the sector. VHWDA is dedicated to confronting the health workforce 
challenges in the Commonwealth directly, utilizing the full extent of our resources and 
expertise to foster meaningful solutions that make dramatic impacts. 
 
VHWDA is delighted to introduce a dynamic new logo and an updated mission 
statement that resonates with our goals. As the 2024 session of the General Assembly 
gets underway, we seek to refine VHWDA code language to allow our organizations to 
take on a greater responsibility to amplify our impact on the healthcare workforce. 
 
These changes represent our ongoing journey towards high-quality healthcare across 
Virginia. Our renewed pledge is to be at the forefront of health workforce development, 
ensuring that every Virginian has access to top-notch healthcare services. 
 
Welcome to the new and exciting era for VHWDA– an era where innovation meets 
compassion, and every action we take is dedicated to the success of the 
Commonwealth of Virginia.   
 
Stay tuned as we dive into our vibrant new look and our refreshed mission. Please feel 
free to contact me or anyone from the VHWDA team to join us on this journey! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Harrison L. Hayes 
Executive Director 

 

804-562-4928 
 

 

hhayes@vhwda.org 

 

vhwda.org 
 

7818 E. Parham Rd. 

Richmond, VA 23294 

 


